
Dear Mr Yeung, 

our apologies that this is being sent just before the deadline. 

We had objected to the previous application for a number of reasons and we greatly appreciate 
the reduction in the ambition of the new application which deals with many of our objections to 
the above ground portion of the old application.  

 

However as immediately adjoining owners who would be one of the most impacted by the new 
proposals we remain extremely interested in the outcome. We would ask that you ensure that 
the objections and comments raised by the Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum (18th Dec 
2024), by Farideh Bromfield (20th Dec 2024), and in the report by Dr Phil Smith of CGC are dealt 
with in full or refuse the application until such time. 

 

Kindly please confirm receipt of this email? 

 

Thank you for your time and effort - I cannot imagine this is easy. 

Warmly, 

Rich & Tara 

 


